
NORTH DEVON COUNCIL 
 
COUNCIL: 17 JANUARY 2024 
 
LETTER OF REPRESENTATION ON BEHALF OF THE COUNCIL 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE HELD ON 9 
JANUARY 2024  
 
Minute 53: Letter of Representation 
 
RECOMMENDED that the Letter of Representation be approved by Full Council. 
  

 


